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Wed, 23 Jul 2025 

 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hi Erick, 

I haven’t heard back after leaving a voicemail and sending the message below. I spoke with 

another agent and was told it’s a busy time for the PDC. I understand! I also want to make sure 

I’m responding properly to the alleged violations. 

Your email from 7/17 does not indicate a respond by date, so hopefully we’re still within the 

window. 

As a first-time candidate, I’m new to the filing process. I must have overlooked adding vendor 

addresses. I’m happy to add them and refile my C4. Just let me know! 

Before making any purchases for my campaign, I called the PDC to ask questions about 

expenditures. This would have been back in May. I didn’t note the exact date or agent I spoke 

with. 

I asked the agent about purchasing clothing and accessories specifically for photoshoots and 

campaign events. I was told I could, and at the end of the campaign, I had the option to donate 

them, sell them for fair-market value and put the money back into the campaign, or set them 

aside for future campaigns. I made two purchases with this understanding of the rules. 

The two items I purchased have been used solely for campaign purposes, and I intend to either 

sell them or set them aside for future campaigns. I would not have purchased these items for 

myself personally, and I am not using them outside of campaign work. 

Please let me know if you have any other questions for me. I look forward to hearing from you 

and resolving these matters. 

Thanks! 

Carly 

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13075991280

